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Mr. Lee Bostwi'ck

Freeman Chemical Corporation
217 Freeman Drive
Port Washington, Wisconsin 53074

Re: Hazardous Waste
Operating License
WID 980 615 439

Dear Mr. Bostwi'ck:

As you are aware, the Federal portion of a hazardous waste oper'attng license
was issued to Freeman Chemical Corporation on June 26, 1989, for the hazardous
waste storage and incineration activities conducted at Saukevi'lle, Wisconsin.
Condition I.G. of the Feder-al portion specifies that Freeman Chemical
Corporation must certify at least once per year that a program 1s in place to
reduce the volume and toxicity of hazardous waste generated at the site. In
order to assist you with the development or improvement of a waste mimmizatton
program at your facility, enclosed 1s a copy of the United State Environmental
Protection Agency Manual for Waste Mimmizati'on Opportunity Assessments.

I encourage you and other employees of Freeman Chemical to review the contents
of the manual. In addition, portions of the manual may provide useful
information which can be incorporated 1n training given to existing and/or
future employees concerning waste mimmization.

If you have any questions, please call me at (31Z) 886-6190

Sincerely,

Charles B. Slaustas, Ch-ief
Minnesota/Wisconsin Section,
RCRA Permitting Branch

Enclosure

ec: Edv^-^t. Lynch, WDNR
Pamela Mylotta, WDNR


